
 

 

2nd May 2025 

Dear parent/ carers,  

Leigh Academy Minster visits to Primary Schools 

We are pleased to be able to share with you the details for visits to Primary Schools that will take place in Term 6 
for current Year 6 students.  

We will be conducting face-to-face visits to all of the local Primary schools w/c 16th and 23rd June to meet with 
students and their teachers.  
 
Please see below the dates we will be visiting primary schools:  

 

Date Primary School 

Monday 16th June St Edwards Catholic Primary School 

 St Clements CE Primary School 

Tuesday 17th June Queenborough School and Nursery 

Friday 20th June St Georges CofE Primary School 

Monday 23rd June West Minster Primary School 

 Rose Street Primary School 

Tuesday 24th June Minster in Sheppey Primary School 

 Eastchurch CoE Primary School 

 Richmond Primary School 

Wednesday 24th June Teynham Primary School 

Thursday 26th June Bapchild and Tonge CoE Primary School 

 Minterne Junior School 

Friday 27th June Thistle Hill Academy 

 Halfway Houses Primary School 

 

During these visits, our team will: 

●​ Meet with your child's teacher(s) and relevant teams: This will allow us to gain valuable insights into your 
child's academic progress, learning style, and any specific needs they may have. 

●​ Conduct group transition meetings: We will have the opportunity to meet with your child as a group to 
discuss their thoughts and any questions they may have about starting secondary school.  



 

These visits are a crucial part of our transition process, allowing us to build a strong foundation for your child's 
success at Leigh Academy Minster. We believe that close collaboration between primary and secondary schools is 
essential for a successful transition.  

It's not standard practice for secondary schools to hold individual meetings with parents/ carers, which is why we 
visit primary schools; should further discussion be necessary, the academy will contact you directly. 

We will be working closely with all Primary Schools to ensure these visits are conducted in a way that minimises 
disruption to your child's learning.  

We look forward to meeting with your child and working with you to ensure a positive and successful transition to 
Leigh Academy Minster. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mrs N Cooper  
Assistant Principal | Transition Lead 
 

 
 

 


